
 
 
 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 4, 2008 
CONTACT: Andy Dickes 

Telephone: 719-482-9814 
E-mail: pr@money.org 

 
 

  
Heritage Donates $8,000 for ANA Club Representative Program 

 
Heritage Auction Galleries is donating $8,000 in support of the ANA’s Club Representative 
Program. The gift was announced by Heritage President Greg Rohan on Aug. 1 at the ANA 
World’s Fair of Money® in Baltimore.  
 
The money given by Heritage will fund the program for one year. Patti Jagger Finner, ANA 
vice president and former national coordinator for the program, secured the gift.   
 
“This generous donation shows Heritage’s commitment to the grass roots of the hobby,” 
Finner said. “They are interested in every coin collector becoming a member of the ANA 
family.” 
 
The Club Representative Program works directly with collectors and clubs to strengthen 
numismatics through the services offered by the ANA. By using the talent and enthusiasm of 
volunteers, the program provides educational resources for club meetings, supports club 
presentations and exhibits, assists in the formation of new local and regional clubs, and 
promotes the benefits of ANA membership.  

 
The American Numismatic Association is a nonprofit educational organization dedicated to 
encouraging people to study and collect money and related items. The ANA helps its 
32,000 members and the public discover and explore the world of money through its vast 
array of education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, library, publications, 
conventions and seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or visit 
www.money.org. 

 


